
Dear Sir or Madam,

We are very pleased to have an opportunity to invite you for a visit of the FOMA BOHEMIA company's stand No 4 
at MINDTCE 15 Malaysia International NDT Conference and Exhibition which takes place in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia
from November 22 till 24, 2015.

To enable us reserve a certain date and time of a meeting please inform your contact person in FOMA BOHEMIA
or Mr. Lukas Hlousek on his e-mail address: lukas.hlousek@foma.cz.

We will be glad to introduce our NDT program which will certainly be interesting for you and your customers.

We are looking forward to your visit.
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